
From: Mike Hickenbottom <mhickenbottom@smyrnaga.gov> 

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 2:35 PM 

To: Whitney Shakar 

Cc: Caitlin Crowe 

Subject: RE: The Square Church - Tax Receipts 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

The parcel below is a Church and is exempt from City Taxes so I do not have a paid receipt for you.  I 

have copied Caitlin on this so Community Development is aware they have no outstanding taxes. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Hickenbottom 

City of Smyrna 

678-631-5325 

 

From: Whitney Shakar <whitney@moellerpurcell.com>  

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 12:38 PM 

To: Mike Hickenbottom <mhickenbottom@smyrnaga.gov> 

Subject: The Square Church - Tax Receipts 

 

External: This came from outside of Smyrna's email system. 

Hello, 

 

I am with a General Contractor working with The Square Church on a Zoning Amendment application. We 

are required to provide a copy of paid tax receipts for the property as a part of this application. The 

address and parcel are below. I do believe because it is a church, they are exempt from property taxes. 

Can you confirm or let me know what documents are available to submit with this application for the 

property? 

 

The Square Church 

981 Powder Springs St SE 

Smyrna, GA 30080 

17044800060 

 

 

Whitney Shakar 

Project Adminstrator 

C: (404) 944-1770 
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